Puerto Rico Telephone

May 1, 2009

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communication Commission
445 Twelfth Street SW

Washington, DC 20554

ATTENTION: WIRELINE COMPETITION BUREAU
CORES/FRN# 001-7314-0

The accompanying tariff material issued on behalf of the Puerto Rico Telephone Company, Inc.
(“PRTC”) bearing PRTC Tariff F.C.C No. 1 Access Service is sent to you for filing in compliance
with the Federal Communication Commission’s Tariff Review Plan requirements, In the Matter of
July 2009 Annual Access Charge Tariff Filings, DA 09-683, released March 26, 2009 (2009 Filing
Order).

This material is being filed on less than 45 days notice based on the Commission’s instructions
and provides PRTC’s price cap indexes (PCI), in conjunction with the 2009 Annual Access Tariff
Filing to be submitted on June 16, 2009. As required by Commission’s Tariff Review Plan
requirements, In the Matter of Materials to be Filed in Support of 2009 Annual Access Tariff
Filings, DA 09-684, released March 26, 2009 (TRP Notice), Description and Justification and
Tariff Review Plan information supporting the proposed PCI indexes is provided as part of this
submission.

In accordance with the requirements of Section 61.21(a)(3) of the Commission’s rules, the FCC
Registration Number (FRN) for PRTC is 001-7314-70.

This filing has been made electronically using the Commission’s ETF system.

Any question or comments concerning this filing should be directed to me at (787) 706-6578 or
via facsimile to (787) 792-1773.

Sincerely,

St

Robert A. Figengcher
Director — Regulatory Accounting, Separations and Tariffs
Puerto Rico Telephone Company, Inc.

Regulatory Accounting, Separations and Tariffs
P. O. Box 360998 San Juan, PR 00936-0998



